
 3V Hall Screening Room 
 

Screening Facility 

With the assistance of [    ] the 3V Hall have installed a 

large screen and projection facility, capable of 

screening slideshows, home videos, movies, video 

games, web chat and other digital media.  

 

This facility is available to hire for business meetings, 

children’s parties, games nights, and screening 

parties.    

 

Please contact [     ] for further information. 

 

 

The Green Screen 

The 3V Hall have secured a Public Screening Video 

Licence, which allows them to show DVD movies to 

the hall users.   This does not match the licensing 

requirements for running a film society or cinema so 

we are not permitted to advertise a programme of 

forthcoming attractions or charge admission.    

 

However, a small sub group has been established to 

exploit the terms of our screening licence, and they 

aim to provide regular movie screenings for the 

community, absolutely free of charge.      

 

Should you wish to be involved or if you can provide 

support in any way please contact Andrew Downs on 

01301 702615. 

 

 

Free Events 

Providing the screening facility has not already been 

hired for private use, a free movie will be screened on 

the first Saturday of every month.  Details will be 

displayed within the 3V Hall. 

 

Movie selections will be varied so as to appeal to 

different cross sections of the community, but should 

anyone wish to request or suggest a suitable title we 

would be happy to hear from them.    

 

Suggestions can be placed in the box available in the 

hall foyer.  

 

 

 

Screening Facility Suggestions 

 

• Community Screening Events  
 
• Children’s Parties  
 
• Youth Group Games Nights – Xbox, Wii  
 
• Business Presentations  
 
• Film Making Club 
 
• Senior Citizens Movies 
 
• Sporting Events 

 

Funding 

In order to pay for the screening room and the purchase of 

occasional Blu-Rays/ DVDs, the Screening Sub Group will 

ask hall users to support fundraising initiatives, including the 

sale of drinks and popcorn. 

 

A Movie Quiz night is being held in February.  Teams of 4 are 

will be invited to compete at £2 per head.  Full details will be 

advertised shortly.  

 

 

Benefits 

The screening facility will provide the opportunity for social, 

recreational and educational events within the community.   

 

Come along and enjoy a free movie on the big screen, or 

organize your own event.   

 

 

 


